
 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                           Friday 29th September 2017 

      

This half term our topic is ‘Being Healthy’. We will be looking at and learning about 

healthy and unhealthy foods, what we do to keep our bodies healthy and looking after 

our bodies.  This week we have been reading a book called “Boris’s Body”. The children 

have enjoyed reading this book, finding out about our different body parts and some 

of the jobs they do. Children worked independently to make skeletons using straws 

some have make it onto our “wall of art” to proudly be displayed. Next week children will be looking at a 

variety fruit and vegetables and will have the opportunity to taste them. This will help them choose the 

fruits they would like to use to make a fruit salad. 

  

We asked children to draw a picture and write about what they like doing. We were very impressed with 

their work and  we will be displaying them outside our classroom for all to see.   

  

On Wednesday’s we visit the ICT suite. This week the children worked with Mr Goodall,  our ICT special-

ist from MGL. We  played games that involved following instructions, as well as games that help with 

mouse control. www.primarygamesarena.com is the website we used if you would like to visit it and play at 

home.                                                                                                                                                            

  

A lot counting has been happening this week, counting forwards and backwards from 1-10. We have also 

been matching numerals to quantities, then counting to double check we have matched the correct quan-

tity to the correct numeral.  

   

This week we have set homework. We ask that homework is completed over the weekend and returned to 

school on Monday. This week it is a cutting and sticking activity. I have explained to children if they do 

not have scissors and glue at home it is fine to write the answers in the boxes.  

Enjoy your weekend. 


